
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear Friend and Supporter,  
 
As the holiday season approaches, we at Spay Memphis want 
to thank you for the wonderful support you have provided us 
in 2017. Your generosity—whether through monetary 
donations, supplies, volunteering, or just simply saying 
“thank you for all you do”—has been crucial to helping our 
clinic fulfill our mission of reducing pet overpopulation in 
the Mid-South. Our organization has been through many 
changes this year, and we are so appreciative of your 
continued support through our rebrand and clinic move.  
 
Your compassionate support has allowed us, in 2017 alone, 
to provide almost 5,000 spay and neuter surgeries for 
animals in the Mid-South. These services help Spay Memphis move closer to our goal of 
eliminating the euthanasia of adoptable animals at our local animal shelters.  

 
In the spirit of thanks and giving, we ask that you continue to 
support our important work. As you know, the work we do is 
not warm and fuzzy. We don’t do pet adoptions, nor do we 
shelter adorable puppies and kittens. What we do is offer 
high-quality, affordable spay and neuter surgery 
because it is the MOST cost-effective, efficient, and 
proactive solution to pet overpopulation that exists 
today. Over the years, we’ve prevented hundreds of thousands 
of unwanted animal births, alleviating the suffering caused by 
homelessness, neglect, and abuse.   
 
We hope you will see the holiday season as the perfect time to 

donate to our cause, and to get us started on the right “paw” in 2018.  We at Spay Memphis 
know you won’t give up on saving animals, because we know you care about them, just as 
much as we do. We desperately need your support to continue our work.   
 
It is only with donations from people like you that we are able to offer high-quality, 

affordable spay & neuter to continue reducing pet overpopulation.  

Please consider donating today! 

 
With gratitude, 

 
Brittany Pace 
Executive Director 
Spay Memphis 


